Dear reader,

We proudly present the sixth edition of the Maastricht Student Journal of Psychology and
Neuroscience (MJSPN). In this issue six manuscripts are published: two empirical studies,
meticulously conducted by students at the faculty of psychology and neuroscience, and
four insightful literature reviews.
We thank the authors for submitting their articles and diligently revising and improving
their manuscripts. We also thank their supervisors who made it possible to conduct
empirical research or write a review and who supported the students in submitting their
work to this journal. Lastly, this journal would not be possible without the motivated
reviewers that read the manuscripts with a critical mindset.
This year we are saying goodbye to four excellent section editors: Laurien Nagels-Coune,
Madeleine Dalkslev, Stefan Jongen and Astrid Meesters. Laurien joined our team in 2014
during her research master and has supported this journal as an editor throughout 4
volumes. The last two years she took on many editorial tasks with great enthusiasm and
we are grateful for all her efforts. Madeleine joined the editorial team in 2015 and has
been a dutiful section editor for 3 volumes. Her constructive and enthusiastic demeanor
was appreciated by many authors she guided through the publishing process. Stefan and
Astrid joined the team in 2016 and also took their section editor functions on with
enthusiasm and diligence. We thank all of them and wish them the best in all future
pursuits.
Please feel free to contact any member of the board in case you are interested in
participating in the next issue of the MJSPN. Any Maastricht student can become an
author, every student with a BSC can become a reviewer.
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